
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 9 By Councillor Rose for answer by the 

Leader of the Council at a meeting of 
the Council on 26 January 2017  

  Tram Inquiry 

On 20th August 2015, Council delegated certain 

responsibilities in relation to the Edinburgh Tram Inquiry to 

the Chief Executive.  It was further agreed ‘that, wherever 

possible, decisions that would incur a cost in excess of 

£10,000 should be agreed by the Chief Executive. . . in 

consultation with the Council Leader and Deputy Council 

Leader. . . .’ 

 

Question (1) On how many occasions have decisions been taken that 

would incur a cost in excess of that figure? 

a) In consultation with the Council Leader and Deputy 

Leader. 

b) Where it has not been possible to make such 

consultation 

Answer (1)  

Question (2) How much has been spent on Edinburgh Tram Inquiry 

costs? 

Answer (2)  

Question (3) Please provide a breakdown. 

Answer (3)  
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